
 
 

 
 
 

 
Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
Facsimile:  503.721.2516 

 
 
 
April 22, 2009 NWN Advice No. WUTC 09-2 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Dave Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
  

Re: Withdrawing Advice No. WUTC 09-2, UG-090468 
Revisions to Schedule I:  “Washington Low-Income Energy 
Efficiency (WA-LIEE)” 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or the 
“Company”), hereby withdraws in its entirety WUTC Advice No. 09-2, filed on March 31, 
2009 and docketed as UG-090468.   

 
 Please call me at (503) 226-4211 extension 3590 if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer Gross 
 
Jennifer Gross 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs   
 


